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  Handbook of Exotic Pet Medicine Marie
Kubiak,2020-11-09 Easy-to-use, comprehensive
reference covering the less common species
encountered in general veterinary practice
Handbook of Exotic Pet Medicine provides easy-to-
access, detailed information on a wide variety of
exotic species that can be encountered in general
veterinary practice. Offering excellent coverage
of topics such as basic techniques, preventative
health measures, and a formulary for each species,
each chapter uses the same easy-to-follow format
so that users can find information quickly while
working in the clinic. Presented in full colour,
with over 400 photographs, the book gives small
animal practitioners the confidence to handle and
treat more familiar pets such as budgerigars,
African grey parrots, bearded dragons, corn
snakes, tortoises, pygmy hedgehogs, hamsters and
rats. Other species that may be presented less
frequently including skunks, marmosets, sugar
gliders, koi carp, chameleons and terrapins are
also covered in detail to enable clinicians to
quickly access relevant information. Provides
comprehensive coverage of many exotic pet species
that veterinarians may encounter in general
practice situations Presents evidence-based
discussions of topics including biological
parameters, husbandry, clinical evaluation,
hospitalization requirements, common medical and
surgical conditions, radiographic imaging, and
more The Handbook of Exotic Pet Medicine is an
ideal one-stop reference for the busy general
practitioner seeing the occasional exotic animal,
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veterinary surgeons with an established exotic
animal caseload, veterinary students and
veterinary nurses wishing to further their
knowledge.
  Unlikely Companions Laurie Hess,2016-11-01
Whether it's an umbrella cockatoo who's not
eating, a depressed chinchilla, a pregnant
potbellied pig, or a ferret possibly needing
surgery, exotic animal vet Laurie Hess is at the
front lines with some remarkable pets-and their
equally eccentric, dedicated, and sometimes
demanding owners. Following a week in Dr. Hess's
life as she tries to uncover the source of an
unknown ailment killing some of her most
vulnerable patients, Unlikely Companions is an All
Creatures Great and Small with a mysterious twist
that includes a special message about managing our
most important relationships-those with our
friends, coworkers, children, spouses, and
ourselves. Dr. Hess takes everyday as it comes and
treats whatever enters her office with compassion,
and knowledge, and sometimes even humor. -Martha
Stewart
  Exotic Animal Medicine - E-Book Lance
Jepson,2015-11-02 Exotic pets are more popular
than ever before, so make sure you are ready to
care for everything from rats to songbirds with
Exotic Animal Medicine: A Quick Reference Guide,
2nd Edition. Expanded with three all new chapters
and updated content, this new edition provides the
key points on differential diagnoses and
diagnostics, along with background information on
a wide variety of exotic pets, to veterinary
practitioners who may or may not have experience
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treating them. Its practical quick-reference
outline format makes it easy for you to see the
conditions likely to be encountered within a
species; develop a potential differential
diagnosis list quickly; initiate an
investigational plan; and view treatment regimens.
Covers the most commonly encountered exotic
species in one text, making it a succinct and
practical clinician’s guide to diagnosing and
treating a wide variety of exotic pets. Expert
advice on diagnostic approaches, clinical
techniques, anesthetic protocols, and treatment
regimens offers an invaluable source of useful
clinically applicable material. Organization of
chapters by species and clinical signs enables you
to access information easily and efficiently.
User-friendly outline format allows the guide to
act as a quick reference in the clinical setting.
NEW! All new chapters on marmosets and tamarins,
hedgehogs, and sugar gliders provide up-to-date
coverage of exotic species you may encounter in
the clinic. NEW! Thoroughly updated and expanded
coverage of exotic species and the problems that
may plague them helps you develop a potential
differential diagnosis list quickly and seek
appropriate care for exotic animals, such as:
ferrets, rabbits, guinea pigs, chinchillas, pet
rats, hamsters and other small rodents; parrots,
budgerigars and related species, canaries,
finches, toucans; lizards, snakes, tortoises and
turtles, frogs, salamanders; pond fish, tropical
freshwater fish and tropical marine fish.
  Current Therapy in Exotic Pet Practice Mark
Mitchell,Thomas N. Tully,2016-01-05 This brand-
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new, full-color reference is a foundational text
for veterinarians and veterinary students learning
about companion exotic animal diseases. Organized
by body system, Current Therapy in Exotic Pet
Practice walks students through the most relevant
information concerning the diagnosis and treatment
of exotic animals - including the most relevant
information on anatomy, physical examination,
diagnostic testing, disease conditions,
therapeutics, epidemiology of diseases, and
zoonoses. Topics such as captive care, current
standards of care for all exotic species,
veterinary clinical epidemiology, and the
effective prevention and management of infectious
diseases are also included. Expert guidance on
treating various disease conditions provides
authoritative support for veterinarians who are
less experienced in companion exotic pet care.
Renowned authors and editors carefully selected
topics of real clinical importance. Detailed
coverage on how to identify and treat diseases
(from common to rare) helps alleviate apprehension
a veterinarian may feel when treating an
unfamiliar species. Includes the latest
information from the current scientific literature
and addresses hot topics associated with treating
companion exotic animals today. Vivid full-color
images demonstrate the unique anatomic and medical
features of each group of animals covered.
  Exotic Pets Shawn Messonnier,1995 A basic
understanding of the care required for some of the
most exotic pet species including snakes, turtles,
iguanas, ferrets, birds, gerbils, and rabbits.
  Behavior of Exotic Pets Valarie V.



6

Tynes,2013-05-31 Behavior of Exotic Pets is the
first book on the subject tobe written by
behavioral experts, all with a wealth of
practicalexperience. Divided into species-specific
chapters, the bookexplains the normal behavior for
each group of animals, includingreproduction,
parenting, communication and social behavior.
Thebook also addresses animals’ environmental
needs based ontheir behavior to enable owners to
provide better husbandry andavoid potential
problems. Descriptions of common
behavioralproblems are included, with practical
recommendations for theirtreatment or management.
This text is essential for any veterinary
professional who wouldlike to improve their
knowledge of exotic animal behavior. It alsoserves
as a valuable reference for animal behaviorists,
exoticanimal veterinarians, veterinary students,
and anyone caring forthese animals in captivity.
Key features: The first and only book on exotic
pet behavior written bybehaviorists Covers a wide
range of exotic pet species Discusses methods for
treating and managing common behavioralproblems
Offers practical advice on topics such as housing
and handlingof animals Includes separate chapters
on learning, welfare, and behavioralpharmacology
  Exotic Animal Medicine for the Veterinary
Technician Bonnie Ballard,Ryan Cheek,2016-08-02
Now in its third edition, and for the first time
in full-color, Exotic Animal Medicine for the
Veterinary Technician is a comprehensive yet clear
introduction to exotic animal practice for
technicians in the classroom and clinic setting
alike. With an emphasis on the exotic species most
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likely to present to a veterinary practice,
coverage includes avian, reptiles, amphibians,
fish, small mammals, and wildlife. Now in full
color Features anatomy, restraint, common diseases
to radiology, surgical assisting, and parasitology
New chapter on fish medicine Companion website
offering review questions and images from the text
in PowerPoint
  Exotic Animal Medicine for the Veterinary
Technician Bonnie Ballard,Ryan Cheek,2013-03-15
Exotic Animal Medicine for the Veterinary
Technician, Second Edition is a comprehensive yet
clear introduction to exotic animal practice for
technicians in the classroom and clinic setting
alike. With an emphasis on the exotic species most
likely to present to a veterinary practice, the
book offers easy-to-follow descriptions of common
procedures and techniques. Covering information
ranging from anatomy, restraint, and common
diseases to radiology, surgical assisting, and
parasitology, Exotic Animal Medicine for the
Veterinary Technician provides technicians with
all the information necessary to confidently and
competently treat exotic patients. This book's
companion Web site includes review questions and
figures for download in PowerPoint at
www.wiley.com/go/ballard.
  A Veterinary Technician's Guide to Exotic Animal
Care Thomas N. Tully,2012 Rev. ed. of: A
technician's guide to exotic animal care / Thomas
N. Tully Jr., Mark A. Mitchell. c2001.
  Ophthalmology of Exotic Pets David L.
Williams,2012-04-30 This quick reference handbook
covers the diagnosis and treatment of eye disease
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in a range of exotic companion animal species,
including rabbits, rodents, reptiles, birds,
amphibians and fish. It clarifies when
extrapolation from cat or dog eyes is appropriate,
or when new information is needed to ensure that
diagnoses and treatments are appropriate for the
particular species. Writing in an accessible and
down to earth style, the author brings a wealth of
personal experience to this specialised subject
area. The book contains many ophthalmic
photographs of both anatomy in normal eyes and
pathology in abnormal cases. It also includes a
separate chapter on the common ophthalmic features
of exotic pets, discussing what can be learnt from
cross-species comparison and another chapter
giving a brief history of comparative
ophthalmology. Ophthalmology of Exotic Pets is an
invaluable aid for veterinary practitioners and
students with an interest in exotic pet species,
as well as for veterinary ophthalmologists. KEY
FEATURES Covers lagomorphs, rodents, reptiles,
birds, amphibians and fish Offers clear guidance
for species-specific treatment Facilitates
extrapolations from the cat or dog to the exotic
eye Written in a concise quick reference format
Highly illustrated with colour photographs
  Veterinary Nursing of Exotic Pets Simon J.
Girling,2008-04-15 From budgies and cockatiels to
chipmunks and chinchillas, ourinterest in exotic
pets has rocketed in recent years. With thehouse
rabbit being the UK's third most commonly kept pet
after thecat and dog, and sales in small mammals,
reptiles and birdscontinuing to grow, exotic pets
have now become a specialist areaof veterinary
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practice in their own right. Veterinary Nursing of
Exotic Pets is the first book toaddress the need
for a definitive reference book devoted entirelyto
the principles and applications of nursing exotic
species.Developed from a City and Guild's course,
it not only covershusbandry, nutrition and
handling, but also explores anatomy andchemical
restraint, and provides an overview of diseases
andtreatments.
  Clinical Veterinary Advisor: Birds and Exotic
Pets Joerg Mayer,Thomas M. Donnelly,2012-12-06
Providing accurate, at-a-glance information on
managing the diseases of birds and exotic pets,
Clinical Veterinary Advisor: Birds and Exotic Pets
is the only comprehensive resource on the market
covering birds, reptiles, small mammals, and other
non-traditional pets. Concise summaries of
hundreds of common medical problems help you
consider differential diagnoses, recommend
diagnostic tests, interpret results mindful of
unique species differences, utilize important
concepts of species-specific husbandry and
nutrition, prescribe treatments, and provide
follow-up care. With contributions from recognized
avian and exotics experts and edited by Jörg Mayer
and Thomas M. Donnelly, this clinical reference
provides all the information you need in one book!
Six-books-in-one format includes six separate
sections: Diseases and Disorders, Procedures and
Techniques, Differential Diagnosis, Laboratory
Tests, Clinical Algorithms, and Zoonoses. In-
depth, cutting-edge coverage includes all exotic
species - birds, reptiles, pocket pets,
amphibians, and fish - in one comprehensive
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resource. Concise summaries feature a definition
of each problem, epidemiology, physical findings
and clinical presentation, etiology, differential
diagnosis, diagnostic workup (such as laboratory
tests and imaging studies), treatment, prognosis
and patient follow-up, zoonotic potential, and
references. Diagnostic and treatment algorithms
provide easy-to-follow, step-by-step guidance to
clinical assessment and treatment planning. A
companion website includes the complete text from
the book, making the entire contents fully
searchable, along with 250 full-color
illustrations, client handouts, and the ability to
print out any pages.
  Surgery of Exotic Animals R. Avery Bennett,Geoff
W. Pye,2022-02-23 The first book to provide
veterinarians with in-depth guidance on exotic
animal surgical principles and techniques As the
popularity of exotic animals continues to grow, it
is becoming increasingly important for
veterinarians to be knowledgeable and skilled in
common surgical procedures for a wide range of
exotic species. Written for practitioners and
board-certified surgeons with a working knowledge
of domestic animal surgery, Surgery of Exotic
Animals is the first clinical manual to provide
comprehensive guidance on surgical principles and
common procedures in exotic pets, zoo animals, and
wildlife. Edited by internationally recognized
leaders in exotic animal surgery and zoological
medicine, this much-needed volume covers
invertebrates, fish, amphibians, reptiles, birds,
and both terrestrial and marine mammals.
Contributions from a team of surgery and zoo
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specialists offer detailed descriptions of common
surgeries and provide a wealth of color images
demonstrating how each procedure is
performed—including regional anatomy and surgical
approaches. An invaluable one-stop source of
authoritative surgical information on exotic
species, this book: Provides illustrated guidance
on surgical principles and common surgeries
performed in exotic species Describes general
principles, instrumentation, equipment, suture
materials, and magnification surgery Covers a wide
range of procedures such as small and large mammal
dental surgery, avian soft tissue surgery, reptile
orthopedic surgery, and primate surgery Includes
chapters on surgical oncology, megavertebrate
laparoscopy, and minimally invasive surgery
techniques Surgery of Exotic Animals is an
indispensable clinical guide and reference for all
private veterinary practitioners; exotic, zoo, and
wildlife veterinarians; laboratory animal
veterinarians; veterinary students; and veterinary
technicians.
  Exotic Pets Shawn Messonnier,2004-09-01 A basic
understanding of the care required for some of the
most exotic pet species including snakes, turtles,
iguanas, ferrets, birds, gerbils, and rabbits.
  Diagnostic Imaging of Exotic Pets Maria-
Elisabeth Krautwald-Junghanns,Michael Pees,Sven
Reese,2010-12-06 Jetzt auch in englischer Sprache!
Dieser Atlas ist eine bislang einmalige
Zusammenstellung aller bildgebenden Verfahren für
die drei großen „Heimtierklassen Vögel,
Kleinsäuger und Reptilien. Separate Sektionen des
Buches behandeln die drei Tierklassen, was ein
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schnelles und spezifisches Nachschlagen von
Informationen und Bildreferenzen ermöglicht. Jede
Sektion beginnt mit der anatomischen Darstellung
der Körperregionen in den einzelnen
Diagnostikverfahren. In einem zweiten Teil werden
die häufigsten pathologischen Befunde nach den
Organsystemen dargestellt und im Vergleich
besprochen. Die vergleichende Darstellung
ermöglicht die schnelle und richtige Diagnose mit
dem adäquaten Diagnostikverfahren. Alle Röntgen-,
Ultraschall-, CT- und MRT-Bilder sind eindeutig
beschriftet. Mit rund 1500 Abbildungen ist dieser
Atlas ein konkurrenzloses diagnostisches Archiv
für die Heimtierpraxis.
  Exotic Animal Emergency and Critical Care
Medicine Jennifer E. Graham,Grayson A. Doss,Hugues
Beaufrère,2021-08-17 Das Werk Exotic Animal
Emergency and Critical Care Medicine enthält die
wichtigsten und aktuellsten Informationen, die
allgemein praktizierende Tierärzte und
Fachtierärzte bei der Behandlung von exotischen
Patienten in Notfällen und kritischen Situationen
benötigen. In den einzelnen Abschnitten wird die
Behandlung von häufigen Notfällen bei exotischen
Säugetieren, Vögeln, Reptilien und Amphibien
erläutert, jeweils unter Berücksichtigung der
Themen Triage und Stabilisierung, Diagnostik,
Ernährung und Flüssigkeitstherapie, Analgesie,
Anästhesie, Überwachung, Reanimation und
Euthanasie. Das Buch enthält Tabellen zum
schnellen Nachschlagen, artenspezifische
Arzneimittellisten und Abbildungen zu
Notfallmaßnahmen und -techniken bei exotischen
Tieren. Die hier enthaltenen Informationen beruhen
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auf einer umfassenden Berücksichtigung der
aktuellsten Literatur sowie auf dem gebündelten
Wissen und der Erfahrung international führender
Experten auf dem Gebiet der Medizin und Chirurgie
bei exotischen Tieren. Exotic Animal Emergency and
Critical Care Medicine ist ein einzigartiges
Nachschlagewerk, das die Suche nach Informationen
über die wirksame Behandlung akuter und
lebensbedrohlicher Erkrankungen bei exotischen
Heimtieren erleichtert. Es wird ein breites
Spektrum an Arten abgedeckt, darunter: * Exotische
Säugetiere und Heimtiere wie Frettchen, Kaninchen,
Meerschweinchen, Chinchillas, Ratten, Mäuse,
Hamster, Wüstenrennmäuse, Igel und
Kurzkopfgleitbeutler * Vögel, darunter Sittiche,
Sperlingsvögel, Tauben sowie Nutzgeflügel und
Wasservögel * Reptilien wie Wasser- und
Landschildkröten, Schlangen und Eidechsen *
Amphibien Das Werk Exotic Animal Emergency and
Critical Care Medicine ist gleichermaßen hilfreich
für allgemein praktizierende Tierärzte,
Fachtierärzte für Notfall- und Intensivmedizin,
Fachtierärzte für exotische Tiere wie für
Studierende und angehende Fachkräfte in der
Veterinärmedizin und ein unverzichtbares
Nachschlagewerk für die Notfall- und
Intensivmedizin bei exotischen Tieren.
  Clinical Veterinary Advisor - E-Book Joerg
Mayer,Thomas M. Donnelly,2012-11-13 Providing
accurate, at-a-glance information on managing the
diseases of birds and exotic pets, Clinical
Veterinary Advisor: Birds and Exotic Pets is the
only comprehensive resource on the market covering
birds, reptiles, small mammals, and other non-
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traditional pets. Concise summaries of hundreds of
common medical problems help you consider
differential diagnoses, recommend diagnostic
tests, interpret results mindful of unique species
differences, utilize important concepts of
species-specific husbandry and nutrition,
prescribe treatments, and provide follow-up care.
With contributions from recognized avian and
exotics experts and edited by Jörg Mayer and
Thomas M. Donnelly, this clinical reference
provides all the information you need in one book!
Six-books-in-one format includes six separate
sections: Diseases and Disorders, Procedures and
Techniques, Differential Diagnosis, Laboratory
Tests, Clinical Algorithms, and Zoonoses. In-
depth, cutting-edge coverage includes all exotic
species — birds, reptiles, pocket pets,
amphibians, and fish — in one comprehensive
resource. Concise summaries feature a definition
of each problem, epidemiology, physical findings
and clinical presentation, etiology, differential
diagnosis, diagnostic workup (such as laboratory
tests and imaging studies), treatment, prognosis
and patient follow-up, zoonotic potential, and
references. Diagnostic and treatment algorithms
provide easy-to-follow, step-by-step guidance to
clinical assessment and treatment planning. A
companion website includes the complete text from
the book, making the entire contents fully
searchable, along with 250 full-color
illustrations, client handouts, and the ability to
print out any pages.
  Exotic Animal Formulary - E-Book James W.
Carpenter,Chris Marion,2017-09-20 The only drug
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formulary on the market created solely for the
treatment of exotic animals, Exotic Animal
Formulary, 5th Edition addresses the most common
questions and medical situations encountered in
clinical practice. Using clear, current
recommendations on drugs, indications, and
dosages, this text helps you find the information
you need fast. Written by clinical and research
veterinarian James Carpenter, it includes
biological tables with details on therapies and
diets, normal blood parameters of common species,
venipuncture sites, differential diagnosis, and
medical protocols for common conditions. This
thoroughly revised edition includes coverage of
antimicrobial, antifungal, and antiparasitic
agents, along with new chapters on invertebrates,
backyard poultry and waterfowl, compound
medications, and more! Nearly 200 drug tables
provide clear, current recommendations on drugs,
indications, and dosages used in treating exotic
animals. Biological tables provide details on
therapies and diets, normal blood parameters of
common species, venipunctures sites, and medical
protocols for common conditions. More than 20
expert authors contribute to this edition. All
drug information is reviewed for accuracy,
ensuring that this reference remains authoritative
and current. NEW! Chapter on backyard poultry and
waterfowl, an increasingly popular pet in the U.S.
UPDATED Chapter on wildlife includes new
information on: considerations for developing a
wildlife policy in private practice;
recommendations for safe restraint of native
wildlife; recommendations for meat withdrawal
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times in game species for select medications;
agents used in wild mammal emergencies; and much
more. NEW! Information details the euthanasia
agents used in fish. NEW! Information on
amphibians includes the blood collection sites and
the selected disinfectants for equipment and cage
furniture. NEW! Information on hedgehogs includes
common differential diagnoses based on physical
examination findings and confirmed zoonotic
diseases carried by hedgehogs. NEW Information on
the constant rate infusion (CRI) protocols used in
rabbits. NEW! Information on the protein
electrophoresis values for ferrets. NEW!
Information on compounding pharmacies.
  Exotic Animal Medicine Lance Jepson,2009 Exotic
Animal Medicine: A Quick Reference Guide provides
readily accessible, user-friendly information for
veterinarians who do not have detailed knowledge
of the majority of exotic pet species. The book
gives the key points on differential diagnoses and
diagnostics, along with background information on
a wide variety of exotic pets. It is formatted so
that, whether experienced with exotics or not, the
clinician can at a glance view the likely
conditions to be encountered within that species
or animal group; develop a potential differential
diagnosis list quickly; initiate an
investigational plan; and view treatment regimes.
Species covered include ferrets, rabbits, guinea
pigs, chinchillas, pet rats, hamsters and other
small rodents; parrots, budgerigars and related
species, canaries, finches, toucans; lizards,
snakes, tortoises and turtles, frogs, salamanders;
pond fish, tropical freshwater fish and tropical
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marine fish. Covers all the commonly encountered
exotic pets in one volume Organization of chapters
by species and clinical signs A standard approach
to information presentation, enabling the
clinician to access information even more
efficiently Suitable for veterinarians all over
the world with an introduction written by an
American specialist in this field Readily
accessible, user-friendly: written in note form
  Exotic Pet Behavior E-Book Teresa Bradley
Bays,Teresa L. Lightfoot,Joerg Mayer,2006-06-28 In
addition to coverage of all normal behavior
patterns -- sensory, communication, social and
antisocial, reproductive, eating, and elimination
-- this resource helps you identify medical
implications of abnormal behavior, pain-associated
behaviors, and effects of captivity. Client
education handouts provide important information
about caring for a variety of avian and exotic
pets. A user-friendly format includes bulleted
lists indicating how normal and abnormal behavior
applies to species kept in captivity. Includes
coverage of all normal behavior patterns,
including sensory, communication, social and
antisocial, sexual, eating, and elimination.
Client education handouts are a convenient
resource for providing clients with important
information about caring for their pets. Expert
authors provide the most current information in
the field of avian and exotic pet behavior.
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solutions for you to be successful. As understood,
deed does not recommend that you have
extraordinary points.

Comprehending as without difficulty as
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